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                                                                                                                     20th March 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
We will be continuing with our after school provision, please see the timetable below: 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main 
Hall 

 KS1 multi sports 
 
Your child will learn a 
variety of sporting 
skills over the half 
term, whilst 
socialising and having 
fun! They will be 
focusing on the 
learning powers of 
concentration and 
resilience.  

  KS2 Basketball – 
Mr Owen 
 
Your child will learn 
key basketball 
skills and enjoy 
playing games and 
small, friendly 
matches. This will 
develop their team 
working skills as 
well and they will 
enjoy socialising 
after school with 
children in different 
year groups whilst 
having fun! This 
club will link to the 
learning power of 
concentration and 
reflectiveness. 

 
Small 
Hall 

  KS1 Dodgeball – Mr 
Owen 
 
Your child will learn 
throwing and catching 
skills as well as speed, 
agility and quickness. 
They will also develop the 
learning powers of 
resilience and 
concentration whilst 
having fun! Children will 
enjoy socialising after 
school with children in 
different year groups as 
well as developing their 
team working skills! 

 

  

Field KS2 football with Mr 
Owen 
 
School team Practise 
with Mr Matthews 
 
Your child will learn key 
football skills and enjoy 
friendly matches. This 
will develop their team 
working skills as well and 
they will enjoy socialising 
after school with children 
in different year groups. 
This club will link to the 
learning power of 
concentration and 
reflectiveness. 

  KS2 Athletics – 
Mr Owen/Miss 
Campbell and Mr 
Rye 
 
Your child will learn 
key athletics skills 
including sprinting, 
relay, standing long 
jump and throwing 
skills. This will 
involve achieving 
personal best 
scores and using 
school Learning 
Powers to improve 
these, as well as 
team working skills. 
Children will enjoy 
socialising with 
children in their 
own and different 
year groups. They 
will be focusing on 
the learning powers 
of independence, 
resilience and 
reflectiveness as 
well as having fun! 

 

 



If your child was booked on a club last term, this does not automatically keep them in that 
club. You must rebook to secure their place. 
 
**Please note, bookings for Tae Kwon Do and All Star Dance are made directly through them, 
not school**  
 

You can book a place on The Big Sing Choir via School Money 
 

 
 

Monday 

 
 

                                          Tiny Tigers 

 
 

Tuesday 

 
 

Tae Kwon Do, All Star Dance  

 
 

Wednesday 

 
The Big Sing 

 
 

Year 1 – Year 6 
 
 

Thursday 

 
 

                                All Star Dance – Drama Class 
 

 
 
After school sessions will run from 3.15-4pm. Your child should be collected from the Park Gate at 
4pm. 
 
Please ensure your child has the correct P.E kit for each session and they must bring a water bottle. If 
your child requires an inhaler or any other form of medication, they must also bring this to the session.  
 
You will need to book your child’s place via school money. Each club will have its cost next to it so you 
can view this before you pay for it. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Owen 
PE Lead 
 
 


